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Further to the news release of Friday, 21 May 2010, Impala Platinum 

Holdings Limited (Implats) confirms that a meeting was held with the 

National Union of Mineworkers (NUM) today in an endeavour to 

resolve this issue. 

 

At today’s meeting the NUM were informed that salary awards at 

Implats are not based on race and were offered an independent 

investigation into the perceived salary differences related to relative 

experience and service. 

 

A total of 34 maintenance employees remain on strike and the 

company continues to engage with the NUM.  Production remains 

unaffected. 

 

 

 [Ends] 

 


